
 

January 13, 2020 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

The Unifor Educational Support Staff Conference is fast approaching. This year’s conference will 

be held on March 13 – 15, 2020 at the Coast Nisku Inn in Nisku, Alberta. 

 

This year’s theme is based around the Indigenous Murdered and Missing Women.  We are asking 

everyone to wear red on Saturday in support.  

 

We will be selling tickets for gift baskets (donated by Locals and National) throughout the 

conference. Please bring anything your Local would like to add to the raffle table. There will also 

be a 50/50 draw. This year proceeds will go to Local 328 to be given to the Women’s Shelter of 

their choice. 

 

If your Local is pursuing a Social Justice project and are selling merchandise, feel free to do so at 

the conference. We will need advance notice to have a table set up. 

 

Reminders:  *Deadline for booking rooms is February 11 

  *Deadline for registering is February 11 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Executive of the Unifor Educational Support Staff Conference 

 Elaine Cardinal, President (Local 52A)    ecardinal59@gmail.com 

 Michelle Moskalyk, Vice President (Local 328) moskalykmichelle@gmail.com 
 Vanessa Laybourne, Secretary (Local 71)  vic_van@telus.net 
 Janice Bowman, Treasurer (Local 52A)  jibowman@shaw.ca 
 


